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PUC is letter received from Assistant Director of Fisherires (HQ), Port
Qq“ﬁ Blair regarding not submitting the distribution chart of EFR items to the
primitive tribes on 100% subsidy.

The Fisheries Department had supplied the EFR items to the PTGs
on 100%subsidy, the items collected by the Store Keeper, AAJVS and
k“" ’9 distributed to the Incharges of the tribal settlement during November, 2009,
but till date the Incharges did not submit the distribution chart.

Now, the Fisheries department has requested for the same for further
(%1) supply of EFR items for the current year.

Hence, it is proposed that we may send a signal to the concerned
Incharges for submit the distribution chart of EFR items for onwards

w submission to the Fisheries Department.

Accordingly the draft signal is added for approval please.

Submitted please.
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